
Parent Notification of Administration: Universal Dyslexia Screener




Dear Cannelton Elementary Parent or Guardian, 
The following notice must be issued to all parents/guardians of K-2 students attending a public school in Indiana, per the Indiana Department of Education. 
If you have any questions or concerns, you are encouraged to contact your child’s school and ask to speak to the principal. 
Thank you. 
Indiana Code 20-35.5 requires all Indiana schools to administer a universal screener to all kindergarten, first, and second grade students annually to identify students who may be “at some risk” or “at risk” for learning characteristics of dyslexia.  This early identification of students who are not on track to be proficient readers allows early implementation of targeted support.
This screening of students shall include, as developmentally appropriate, the following:
1. Phonological and phonemic awareness
2. Sounds symbol recognition
3. Alphabet knowledge
4. Decoding skills
5. Rapid naming skills
6. Encoding skills
Dyslexia is a learning disorder that involves difficulty reading due to problems identifying speech sounds and learning how they relate to letters and words (decoding). Also called a reading disability, dyslexia affects areas of the brain that process language (Mayo Clinic, 2017). All students in kindergarten, grade one, and grade two will be given the screener within the first 90 days of school. Parents of students who are determined to be “at risk” or “at some risk” for learning characteristics related to dyslexia will be notified of screener results and be provided with the next steps of intervention. Parents will be asked for permission to administer Level I and Level II diagnostic assessments. Parents of students who are not at risk for characteristics of dyslexia will be notified of screener results and will resume regular educational programming. Please contact your students’ school with any questions or concerns regarding the universal dyslexia screener requirements. For more information, please reference the Indiana Department of Education’s Dyslexia webpage. 
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